
MOUNT LITERA ZEE SCHOOL 
HARIDWAR
(2018-19)

Dear Parent's (For class VI to Class X)
	
Greetings from MLZS Haridwar for new session 2018-19. This is to bring to your kind notice that the school will reopen on 06 April (Fri) 2018 for class VI to X. Please collect the NCERT book set from school tomorrow between 11:00 am to 3:00 pm.

Principal   



